
From: Maura Pennisi <mkfpennisi@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 6:29 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Water rate increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello,  

I am a resident of Little Mill Woods Condo complex, 18 Christopher Dr., Sandown, NH 03873. 

 

I am writing to the objection of the water rate increase from the Hamstead Water Service, of 

52%.  This is a very large increase which I believe will reflect in much higher water bill fees for 

those who use this service.   

 

I would like to bring this to your attention not to pass this increase as it is too large of an increase 

for those who have no other choice for water usage. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Maura Pennisi 

18 Christopher Dr. 

Sandown, NH 03873 
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